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Perry High Wins One Act State Championship 
 

 
 

 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Perry High School was named the One Act State Champion at the Georgia 
High School Association Class AAAA Theatre Competition on Feb. 13 for its performance of Emma 
Reeve’s Hetty Feather.  In addition to winning first place, several students also won individual 
awards for their performance:  Best Actor ~ Logan Jacobs, and All-Star Cast ~ Julie Edes and Levi 
Shelton.  
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Joseph Sendek is the Perry High theatre director.  The cast and crew are pictured with the state 
championship trophy. 
  
Sendek said, “As always, our mission is to perform to the best of our ability, to tackle every obstacle 
as a group, and leave the audience entertained.  Our cast, crew, and musicians delivered a powerful 
piece of live theatre and we are beyond honored to receive this recognition.  You don't want to miss 
this fantastic production!" 
  
Hetty Feather is based on the treasured book series by Jacqueline Wilson and is about a young girl 
who is abandoned by her mother at the Foundling Hospital as a baby and follows her story as 
she lives in a foster home before returning to the Foundling Hospital as a curious 5-year-old.  You'll 
laugh, you'll cry, and your heart will be warmed by this touching tale of imagination and 
determination.  Perfect for the family!  
  
Perry High offers the following five opportunities to see this state championship musical: 

        Feb. 18, 19, 25, 26 and 27 at 7:30 p.m. 
  

The play will be presented at the Perry High theatre.  Tickets are $5.  Due to reduced seating 
capacity, reservations are highly recommended.  To reserve tickets, contact the Theatre Box Office at 
478-988-6298, ext. 2855. Tickets will be available at the door until capacity is reached. Seating is 
assigned. 
  
Attendees will be asked to observe safety protocols to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 by 
following the three Ws: wear a face covering; wait at least 6 feet apart; and wash your hands often or 
use hand sanitizer. 
  
Perry High is located at 1307 North Avenue in Perry.  Wesley “Del” Martin serves as principal.  For 
more information about Perry High theatre, please contact Sendek at 478-988-6298, ext. 2855, 
or Joseph.Sendek@hcbe.net. 
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